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The proposed plan by Commissioner Mapps looks really good! I now also have increased 
garbage and biohazard garbage around my house due to people living in their cars and 
illegal activity involving drugs. Carr alarms going off all night. I have reported all this to 
reportpdx.com. This means it is unsafe for kids. I have lost way too much sleep worried 
about my personal safety and that of my children. I am a single mom of two children of 
color.

I appreciate Commissioner Mapp's plan as much as the increased taxes hurt.
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